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The 600/700 North Mobility, Safety, and Transit 
Improvements Study will create a plan to transform 
this critical Westside Salt Lake City corridor in ways 
that promote safety, enable mobility for active 
modes and transit, and better serve the surrounding 
neighborhoods. 

With input from local stakeholders and community 
leaders, the Study will identify specific projects to be 
phased in during the next few years. In anticipation 
of new frequent transit service on the corridor in 
2021, the project will determine how transit stops 
are oriented on the corridor. 

Visit the project website for 
•	 Project overview video
•	 Draft goals
•	 Summary of feedback we’ve recieved so far

THE 600/700 NORTH MOBILITY, SAFETY, &
TRANSIT IMPROVEMENTS STUDY

LEARN MORE

NEXT STEPS

Check out the quick build project 
at 1200 W. The temporary, quick-
build improvements are located at 
the intersection of 1200 West and 
600 North and include pavement 
art, curb extensions, and protected 
bike lanes. The demonstration 
intended to drum up enthusiasm 
among the community and help 
residents visualize possibilities for 
permanent multi-use projects that 
could be included.

The project team has been busy developing 
alternatives for the corridor, which will be available 
for public review in November. Get on our mailing 
list or check the project website for new content.

www.slc.gov/transportation/600north

Si necesitas esta información en español, comunícate 
con la división de transporte. (801) 535-6630, 
600North@slcgov.com


